
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note on federal government shutdown during the 
first quarter of 2019: 

 
The FCC’s Online Public Inspection File (OPIF) was 
not available for uploading documents until January 
27, 2019. 
 
Because of this shutdown the Commission extended 
the deadline for uploading Q4 2018 (FCC Public 
Notice DA-19, dated January 2, 2019) Issues and 
Programs Reports until two business days following 
the resumption of normal operations. 


